
A world of grief and pain, flowers bloom even then. 
In Fond Memory of: 

Mr. Bill Bell 
and 

Shari Traines 

This page has been set aside to thank all those people who made 
this yearbook possible. Most people have no idea the amount of time, 
the dedication, and effort that it takes to produce a yearbook. So THANK 
YOU, Derrick Staff. You've done something you can be proud of. If no 
one bought this yearbook, then we would have wasted a lot of time and 
energy, so a great big "thank you" to all of you who purchased a Derrick. 
"Thank you" to Mr. Northway, our adviser, who spent endless hours 
proofreading all the pages for mistakes. 

Thanks are also needed for the business department who lent us 
two electric typewriters, to Mr. Bill Courtright for his musical and 
organization pictures, and to Mr. Leonard Hawks for taking all of our 
colored pictures. You helped take our job much easier. We appreciate 
all of you!!!!! 

And as I sit here writing this, I know that time is running out until 300 
seniors and I are graduated and on our own. I hope this "Memory Book" 
has captured moments which you will always cherish, laugh, cry and 
reminisce about, for this is its purpose. 

I'd like to close with something Winston Churchill once said: "This is 
not the end. It is not even the beginning of the end. It is rather the end of 
the beginning." 

Thank you, everybody, for making it right! 


